F. No. 21/1/NCST/2020-Admn.

Government of India
National Commission of Scheduled Tribes

6th Floor, B Wing, Lok Nayak Bhawan,
Khan Market, New Delhi-110003
| Dated: 08.09.2020

OFFICE MEMORANDUM

The undersigned is directed to inform all concerned that Shri Pankaj Lal
Bairwa, an Assistant Section Officer in RU-II Unit has been tested positive in Antigen
Test conducted on him on 5th September, 2020. He had last attended the office on -
Wednesday, the 2nd September, 2020.

2. Office premises of National Commission for Scheduled Tribes were extensively
sanitized again as a means of preventing spread of COVID-19, as well as for safety of
all concerned in office premises.

3. Al officers and staff of National Commission for Scheduled Tribes' Hars.
at New Delhi who may have come in direct contact with Shri Pankaj Lal Bairwa,
Assistant Section Officer, are hereby advised to strictly adhere to the protocol as given
in Standard Operating Procedure (SOPs) and guidelines issued from time to time on
the subject. Such personnel should get themselves tested in hospital and report to the
administration section about its outcome. They are further advised that they would be
required to work from home only if they are tested positive and in such an event they
should remain contactable on their telephone numbers and mobile phone numbers at
all times in case of exigencies of work.

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority..

(2 VY

(R. K. Arora)
Deputy Secretary
Copy to: -

All Officers/Staff of National Commission for Scheduled Tribes.




